
From: Neal and Sheryl  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 5:38 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing to request that you leave net metering for small scale solar arrays in place. Net metering 
has been responsible for nearly all of the solar installations in our state. Our family installed solar panels 
about 7 years ago at considerable expense. We could not have afforded to do it without net metering. It 
is imperative that we increase our sources of sustainable electricity.  
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Sheryl Anderson 
 


